
The Lake George Park Commission  
Announces a  

Public Open House 
 

Please Join Us  
Thursday, September 27, 2012 

Bolton Town Hall 
Visit anytime between 2-4 PM or 6-8 PM 

  
Special Presentations at 2:30 and 6:30 

 
The meeting will Present the Consultant’s Recommended  
Approach for Preventing the Introduction of New Aquatic  

Invasive Species to Lake George: 
 

Why is the “status quo” is not an option? 
Why are mandatory inspections are the best alternative for Lake George? 
 How can mandatory inspections be implemented on Lake George? 

 
  
Questions about the project can be directed to Dave Wick, Executive Director of the Lake George 
Park Commission. He can be reached at (518) 668-9347 or emailed at Dave@lgpc.state.ny.us. 
Additional information will be posted on the website: www.lgpc.state.ny.us. 

ATTENTION BOATERS! 
WILL THERE BE MANDATORY BOAT INSPECTIONS 

FOR LAKE GEORGE? 
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